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Crews to Build Multi-Use Path Along SR-317 in 
Caliente, Nev. 

CALIENTE, Nev. – Next month crews will start construction of a multi-use path from the 
Kershaw-Ryan State Park entrance to Clover Street along SR-317 (milepost 19.5 to 20.9) in 
Caliente, Nev.  Work also includes a chip seal, restripe, and new signs on Clover St. from SR-317 
to Depot Ave. 

Construction of the $1.36-million project will be done by contractor WW Clyde of Orem, Utah.  
Work is scheduled to begin April 11 and will be completed by May 20. Traffic control will consist 
of single-lane closures, which will utilize flaggers and a pilot car.  
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Stay connected with NDOT online at www.dot.nv.gov and follow us on social media: 
@NevadaDOT on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 
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